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Principals Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Welcome back to another newsletter. Students have settled nicely into their new classrooms.  

 

Welcome  

I would like to extend a warm welcome to two new staff members this year. Jennah Portillo our new cleaner and gardener 

and David Quinn our Chaplain. David will be working every Tuesday throughout 2022 supporting both classes in health and 

working with students throughout the day. It is lovely to have Jennah and David on board and we look forward to working 

with them this year.  

 

Free Dress Day 

On Thursday 17th February, students are invited to dress up as an athlete from the Olympic games. It can be from either the 

summer or winter Olympic games. Please bring in a gold coin donation to support our local Moorine Rock Bushfire Brigade.  

There will be prizes for the most  creative costume from the junior and senior room.  

 

COVID -19 Update  

Just a reminder that, in the current settings, parents and carers can no longer enter classrooms, including to volunteer. You  

are allowed on school grounds for drop -off and pick -up in outdoor locations, but please physically distance, avoid         

gathering where possible and follow mask wearing requirements as applicable in your region. Thank you for helping keep 

Moorine Rock PS a safe place to learn and we look forward to having our parents and community back onsite soon.  

 

Voluntary Contributions  

Your voluntary contributions assist the school in providing materials to improve your childõs learning experiences. It would be 

fantastic if all contributions could be received during Term One. Please pay by direct deposit to our ANZ Account. The     

Voluntary Contribution of $40 equates to $10.00 per term.                                     

 

BSB 016710  

ACCOUNT NUMBER 253884676.  

 

School Photos ñChange of Date  

Our school photos were scheduled for Monday 21st March but have unfortunately been postponed until Monday the 4th 

April. We ask that students are wearing their full and correct uniform (School Polo shirt and green bottoms) with hair neat 

and tidy. A personalised envelope will be sent home in the coming weeks. Additionally you are able to order and pay online 

if you wish.  

 

Swimming Carnival  

Last week the Yilgarn Small School Sports Association (YSSSA) met to discuss our upcoming swimming carnival and have 

made the decision to postpone the Swimming Carnival, due to be held on Friday 25th February, until Term 4. This is primarily 

due to the low numbers of students eligible to participate in the day (students need to have passed stage 4). It is our hope 

that by holding our Swimming Carnival in Term 4, after swimming lessons, we may have more students eligible to              

compete.  We apologise for needing to take these steps but we feel this postponement is essential to ensuring the maximum 

number of students are able to compete and we hold the best carnival we can. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

 

Lauren Suttie  

Principal  



 

Upcoming Events 

Week  Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday Friday Weekend  

Week 3 

14/2 

Kindy Day 

15/2 

Newsletter 

 

16/2 

  

17/2 

Kindy Day 

18/2 

  

 

Week 4 

21/2 

Kindy Day 

22/2 23/2 24/2 

Kindy Day 

25/2 

  

 

Week 5 

28/2 

Kindy Day 

1/3 

Newsletter 

2/3 3/3 

Kindy Day 

4/3  

Ý Tuesday is Library day for both classroomsðplease bring in 

your library bags 

Ý Thursday will be Library for our Kindy students 

Ý Thursday is sport for both classrooms 

Ý Friday is icy pole dayðthese are being sold for 50 cents each 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  

THANK YOU 
 

Special thanks to Sarah Capelli-Adams, Danielle Harvey, 

Amanda Della Bosca and Emma Booth for helping at the 

school until we had a cleaner and gardener sorted. 

Your help has been amazing. 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council Nomination 

  

I ___________________________________would like to nominate for a position 

on the MRPS School Council as a:  

  

[     ]    Parent representative  

 

Please note: if there are more nominations than positions available an election will 

be required. Successful nominees will be required to complete the Department of 

Educationôs criminal screening before the new appointment can be made.  

  

________________________                _________________________ 

                 Signed                                                          Date 

  

Nominations are now due.  
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We are still currently short three parents. 

 

If this is something that you are interested in please nominate.  If you would like to find 

out more information in regards to the School Council please give Lauren Suttie a ring 

on 08 9048 9800. 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  



FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS  



Happy Birthday to  

Claire Birtles for the 28th February  

Star of  Week Senior Room 

Term 1 Week 2 

Star of  Week Junior Room 

Term 1 Week 2 

Happy Birthday Mitchell 


